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Jan. 24—Online Worship Ser-
vice  

Jan. 26—FiH (Music Room) 
Jan. 31—Online Worship Ser-
vice 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10:00 a.m. 
Worship Service  

Online 
 
 

Transitional Minister 
Dr. Stephen R. 

January 20, 2021 

 
We continue this Sunday with the third in the series of sermon entitled 

 "Minor Prophets - Major Message."   
 

This week we will be looking at the prophet Hosea.  I am giving you this heads 
 up for a reason.  I know that some of you read the book after I have preached 

 the sermon. That is okay but Hosea is a long book and we all may be interested in 
 a game on Sunday afternoon.  I would suggest getting a start on Hosea now. 

 

Go Chiefs! — Steve 
 
 
 

Starting with this newsletter, both monthly and year-to-date offering 
 data will be reported at the end of each month.  

 

With the increase in electronic giving and disruptions caused by the 
pandemic, reporting weekly offerings has become both difficult and 

somewhat unreliable.    – Stephen M. 
 
 

 
2020 Giving Statements 

 

Due to the extreme pandemic  conditions this year, and with the  
suspension of in person worship  starting soon, I feel the practice 

 to place the 2020 giving statements out in the hallway for the congregation 
 to pick up is not the best way to handle the statements. 

 
The last few years I bring most of them back home to throw away.  This year,  

to save wasting paper, time, staples and a huge postage bill, I would kindly ask, if you want, or need 
a giving statement, please go to the church website at www.fairviewcc.org on the home page there 
is a tab for  “2020 Request Giving Statement”, click on it, then fill out the form and click the submit 

button  at the bottom. 
 

You can request either US Mail by putting in your address or just put in your email to receive it 
 electronically.  If you have trouble, please reach out to me, Chris H. 

 

Thanks for your understanding.  Blessings to all and stay safe. – Chris H. 
 

 
2021 envelopes are not in yet.  

Please continue using 2020 envelopes, your number will 
 remain the same.  

 

Questions, please contact Chris H. 
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